
 

 

La Center Middle School 
Grand Opening Ceremony 

Monday, October 25, 2021 
2001 NE Lockwood Creek Road 

7:00 PM 
Board and patrons meet in front of the new middle school 

 
1. Welcoming of Guests, Opening Statements, and Presentation of Plaque to 

retiring Board Member Cris Yaw -  Peter Rosenkranz, Superintendent 
2. Speakers:    Todd Jones, Board President 

Dave Holmes, Capital Facilities Transition Director 
Lauri Landerholm, Middle School Principal 

3. Board members cut ribbon 
4. Opening of the building for viewing   
 
Masks will be required to enter the building. 
 
Commemorative cards with ribbon keepsake will be available. 
As this is not a meeting of the board, no action will be taken. 


